
Week ending 25/08/23 
                                                                                           Tattie Scones 

Following up from last weeks potato dig, the children voted on what we could make. Potato scones won. 

Everyone did great listening and turn taking to mix the ingredients. The were a very popular snack once Miss 

Menzies cooked them.  

 

   

        

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                                               Pointillism Art 

This week’s art focus has been on pointillism art. The children have created another great art display in the nursery 

classroom. They have created a variety of pictures made up of dots using a variety of materials.  

 

        Nursery news

Water Play 

This week the water tray has seen everything in it, from coloured water, to shredded paper, to pasta. The children are loving 

mixing and experimenting different textures. Next week’s focus will be on ‘potions’ we will be creating some fun science 

experiments. 

 

Other Information 

• There has been a few cases of sickness and diarrhoea in the nursery. If your child has either 

symptom they cannot come back to nursery until 48 hours after their last episode.  

• Please remember to send your children with suitable clothing for all weathers and a pair of indoor 

shoes.  

• Next week out outdoor learning sessions will begin. Please remember to send your child with 

waterproofs, jackets and shoes appropriate for wet weather as we do access outside in all weathers. 


